Notice of Extension of Comment Period
EPD Stakeholder Meeting
Watershed Protection Branch

Discussion of Possible Future Rule Changes

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) Watershed Protection Branch is
extending the comment period for stakeholders to provide feedback on possible future
rule changes related to the development of a Drought Management Rule that would
replace the current Rules for Outdoor Water Use (391-3-30) and the 2003 Drought
Management Plan. These changes were discussed at stakeholder meeting held by
EPD on July 15, 2014 from 1pm to 3:30pm at the EPD Tradeport Training Room
located at 4244 International Parkway, Suite 116 Atlanta GA 30354.

This is to inform all interested persons that the comment period has been extended
from August 5, 2014 to August 19, 2014.

A copy of the proposed rule changes for which EPD is seeking comments, as well as
the materials that presented at the July 15, 2014 meeting, may be found on EPD’s
website at the following:

http://epd.georgia.gov/development-possible-new-drought-management-rules

Comments on these possible future rules changes should be sent to:

Mail: James A. Capp, Chief, Watershed Protection Branch, EPD
2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive, Suite 1152 East
Atlanta, GA 30334
RE: Drought Management Rule — Stakeholder Meeting #2

E-mail: tim.cash@dnr.state.ga.us;
Subject: Drought Management Rule — Stakeholder Meeting #2
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